
 

  
Agenda focus 

Outcomes of Wednesday’s discussions 
 

  
Specific action areas 

  
Responsibilities 

(who) 

  
Next steps / strategy 

(how) 

Enough food 
-Quantity: animal health  
(Endemic/emerging 
diseases) and welfare 

Integrated – human-
animal-ecosystem 
Communicate: nuancing 
messages: diversity of 
livestock and food 
security 
Value chain approach 

Enough food – is really 
addressed in FA1 – 
efficiency 
 
Food waste could also be 
addressed in FA1 as is 
efficiency issue – or is it 
an ‘FA3’ issue? 
 
Equity?  Access to food?  
Market? 
 
Communication: 
nuancing messages: 
diversity of livestock and 
food security 
 

FA1 
 
 
 
FA1/3 
 
 
 
 
Discussion with  equity 
and growth ‘theme’ 
 
Agenda as a whole, 
including bringing all 
elements together – 
building on the 
discussion paper 

Nutrition 
- Balanced diet 

Communicate with global 
players in human nutrition 
to strengthen the role of 
livestock in the global 
narrative – the 
positive/best practise 
Assembling evidence base 
for this – what has been 
done, what could be 

k   l  
  

Engage with other 
players in global  
nutrition – WHO, UNICEF 
etc  
Positive about livestock 
commodities’ role in 
nutrition  
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